Julie L. Jones
Executive Director

FLORIDA HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES

Rick Scott Governor

Pam Bondi Attorney General

Jeff Atwater Chief Financial Officer

Adam Putnam Commissioner of Agriculture

2900 Apalachee Parkway Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0500 www.flhsmv.gov

## AMENDED REQUEST FOR FISCAL YEAR 2012-13

December 19, 2011

Jerry L. McDaniel, Director Office of Policy and Budget Executive Office of the Governor 1701 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Terry Rhodes, Staff Director Senate Committee on Budget 201 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100

JoAnne Leznoff, Staff Director House Appropriations Committee 221 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1300

## Dear Directors:

Pursuant to Chapter 216, Florida Statutes, enclosed is the Amended Request Number 1 for the 2012-13 Fiscal Year for the Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles. The information contained herein is a true and accurate presentation of our amended legislative budget request for budget period 2012-13.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our Amended Legislative Budget Request, please feel free to contact me at (850) 617-3100 or Diana Vaughn, Chief Financial Officer, at (850) 617-3400.

Sincerely

Julie Jones / Executive Director